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UPDATE ON DONGGUAN LAND 

 

 

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Aztech Global Ltd. (together with its subsidiaries, the 

“Group”) would like to provide an update on its announcements made on 22 February 2022 

and 17 February 2023 regarding the land use rights in respect of the factory buildings and 

land in Dongguan, China, occupied by the Group (“Dongguan Land”).   

 

On 17 February 2023, the Group announced that the Changping Town Government had 

issued a certification confirming that for the period until March 2025, the lease for the 

Dongguan Land shall not be affected and the Dongguan Land will not be subject to any risk 

of demolition. The Group is in the process of obtaining further certification from the Changping 

Town Government for the period commencing March 2025.  

 

In the meantime, the Group has rationalised its manufacturing capacity at its facility on the 

Dongguan Land and most of the Group’s manufacturing activities currently take place at its 

facility in Malaysia. The Group is of the view that the status of the land use rights of the 

Dongguan Land will not have a material impact on the Group.  

 

The Group will provide an update to shareholders if there are any material developments in 

relation to the Dongguan Land. 

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
AZTECH GLOBAL LTD. 
 
Pavani Nagarajah 
Company Secretary 
25 February 2025 


